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California State Payroll Project (CSPS) Making Progress  

 
The California State Payroll System Project (CSPS) is delighted to report the draft 
vendor solicitation package has been submitted to the California Department of 
Technology (CDT) for review. This represents a tremendous amount of work by the 
CSPS Project Team in partnership with California Department of Human Resources, 
CDT, and subject matter experts from many departments. The CSPS Project will 
modernize the human resource management, travel and business expense, and 
payroll systems used by more than 285,000 state government employees to provide 
accurate and timely personnel and payroll services. 

 
To get to this point in the project, the CSPS Project Team worked closely with the 
potential bidder community to help ensure solicitations were as complete as possible. 
The CSPS Project Team conducted a bidder survey to ask relevant questions that 
helped inform the solicitation package. In addition, the team held a bidder forum to 
clarify additional requirements and discuss any final questions prior to entering a 
“cone of silence” with potential bidders.   

 
CDT will now review the draft solicitation and provide feedback as necessary. Once 
the draft solicitation is complete, it will be formally submitted to CDT Procurement 
and released to the vendor community. The current estimate for release to potential 
bidders is February 2022; however, this is subject to change if any adjustments are 
needed based on feedback to the draft solicitation.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This publication is intended for reference only. It does not supersede current applicable 
laws or regulations, and it is not intended for purposes of providing legal advice. 
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